
 

 

HERITAGE COUNCIL DETERMINATION 

Determination Date 4 June 2020 

Place/Object Name Former Broadmeadows Shire Hall 

Location 11-17 Ardlie Street, Westmeadows, Hume City 

VHR Number N/A 

Category N/A 

 
 
At a meeting of the Heritage Council of Victoria on 4 June 2020 it was determined 
that, in accordance with section 49(1)(c)(i) of the Heritage Act 2017, the above place 
is not to be included in the Victorian Heritage Register (the Register) and that it is 
more appropriate to refer the Executive Director’s recommendation to the City of 
Hume for consideration for an amendment to the Hume Planning Scheme, 
specifically in relation to the inclusion of internal controls for the place. 

This decision was reached having considered the information included in the 
Executive Director’s recommendation report. No submissions were received 
pursuant to section 44 of the Heritage Act 2017. The Heritage Council’s reasons for 
determining not to include the place in the Register are generally in accordance with 
the reasons of the Executive Director.  

 
 

 
 
Ms Jennifer Moles 
Acting Chair, Heritage Council of Victoria 


